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Parents’ Evening/ Parent Questionnaires 

 

Thank you to all those who attended last week’s Parents’ Evening.  I’m sure you enjoyed the 
opportunity to see your children’s work over the year!   

Thank you for returning your Annual Report Acknowledgement and the completed Parental 
Questionnaires.  We really appreciate your feedback and will report back to you in Septem-
ber.  The Questionnaires received were overwhelmingly positive, with 100% of Parents say-
ing that they would recommend our school to another Parent! 

 

Year 4 Leavers’ Service & End of Term Service 

 

It was lovely to be joined by our Year 4 Parents, friends and families last night as we cele-
brated the achievements of our Year 4 Leavers.  It was a special moment to share in their 
memories, their experiences and give thanks to all those who have helped, supported and 
guided them through their Hutchinson journey. The children sang, laughed (and cried!) as 
they recounted precious times which they will remember for years to come. 

 

The Church was full again this morning as the whole school joined together to celebrate an-
other academic year.  Each class performed their own songs which were interweaved with 
the reading of two Poems and the Presentations of our Annual Awards; The Outstanding 
Learner Award and the Values Award.  Congratulations to: Thomas Pacey; Hallie Hughes; Is-
la Fisher; Harry Nelson; Eva Carr; Jack Ede; Olivia Shields; Alfie Bettany; Georgina Clarke 
& Holly Marron. 

A special thank you to our Vice-Chair of Governors, Mrs Taylor, and to Rev Irene Smith for 
making the presentations. 

 

The children were also presented with Leavers’ Gifts including an autograph book, an en-
graved book mark, pens and a Leavers 2023 Hoodie.  Thank you PTFA and Parents! 
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End of Term Picnic 

 

The whole school have enjoyed a special picnic outside in the school grounds this afternoon.  
Thank you to Mrs Keeling and Mrs Barnes for all their hard work to make the Picnic such a 
lovely occasion.  Even the sun shone for us!!! 

 

September 2023 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming all our children back to school on Wednesday 6th 
September.  In addition to our new Nursery & Reception children, we will be welcoming new 
starters in Year 1, Year 2 and Year 4.   

 

I wish all our families and friends a lovely Summer Holiday and look forward to welcoming 
you all in September. 

Paula Snee 

 

Good Bye Year 4! 

 

We are incredibly proud of the achievements of all our children as we come to the end of 
this academic year!   We are particularly going to miss our Year 4’s; they have been a privi-
lege to nurture, support and develop over the last 5 to 6 years. On behalf of all the staff, I 
wish them all the very best as they move to Middle School.  I am sure they will continue to 
achieve wonderful things and feel proud of the foundations that have been laid at 
Hutchinson Memorial for their future successes.   


